
Widen the Road: Allowing All Immigrants Access 
to Driver Licenses Is a Win for Wisconsin

Allowing all immigrants to obtain driver licenses would positively benefit everyone in 
Wisconsin—children, families, communities, and the economy. So what would happen if all 
immigrants had access to driver licenses, without regard to immigration status?

Wisconsin drivers could 
see savings of $16 
million in auto 
insurance premiums 
every year.

Insurance companies 
could see increased 
revenue of $13 million a 
year.

More money is put back 
into the local economy 
as those with driver 
licenses are more likely 
to work and spend 
money.

Wisconsin roads 
become safer as 
licensed drivers 
become more 
knowledgeable about 
traffic and road laws.

Improving access to licenses would improve the well-being of Wisconsin children and families. 

• An estimated 32,000 Wisconsin residents who are undocumented would get licenses if barriers
were removed.

• Of the residents who would get licenses, 14,000 live with children and would be able to better care
and provide for them.

• 22,000 residents who would get driver licenses are employed and would be able to get to work more
safely.
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